
 
 

 

13th January 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

The Mead PA are pleased to confirm the secondhand school uniform shop is now open! 

 
We will be using the website Uniformerly to advertise the school uniform items we have available. Through 

the website you can contact the PA to buy an item using, please do not email the PA directly. You can use 

this link https://uniformerly.co.uk/listing-category/the-mead-infant-and-nursery-school-kt19-0qg/ to view what 

is available. 

 
The website will be regularly updated but there may be occasions when an item is still online that has 

already been sold. The PA will do its best to make sure items that have been sold are removed as soon as 

possible. 

 
The school shop will operate on a first come first served basis and all enquiries should be made via the 

website. 

 
At the moment, we will be taking cash only. Please pay on collection. Items will be available to collect 

from the school playground at drop off on a Monday or pick up on a Friday. If this doesn't work for you, we 

can make alternative arrangements. 

 
We really hope you find the secondhand school uniform shop useful and we thank everyone who has 

already made donations. 

 
If you have items you'd like to donate, please email themeadpa@gmail.com. 

Many thanks from all at The Mead PA. 

 
Kerrie Winter 

The Mead PA 
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